
 

 

 

 

Update: Wentworth Hospital 
 

Wentworth Hospital non-compliance with occupational health and safety (OHS) 

measures 

Members reported the following non-compliance with OHS on 20 October 2022: 

 

• No fire extinguisher in certain wards and offices. 

• Air conditioners not working. 

• Dangerous electrical wiring. 

• No toilets in working order in wards D3, C3, D5. 

• Certain wards with no lights during night shift. 

• No active health and safety committee. 

 

These matters were reported immediately to the KZN Provincial Chief Inspector to conduct an inspection, 

which was done on 21 October 2022. The PSA is now waiting for the outcomes of the inspection within 

48 hours. Members will be updated on developments. 

 

Recruit a new PSA member and earn R104 per member or join the Union of Choice with 

over 102 years of member services excellence 

The PSA’s Organising/Marketing Officers can be contacted for more information on what the PSA offers 

in terms of  member representation in grievances, misconduct (disciplinary action), arbitration, and Labour 

Court hearings. Please contact Cynthia Mbali (082 880 8953 / cynthia.mbali@psa.co.za), Nkosephayo 

Zulu (082 880 8994 / nkosephayo.zulu@psa.co.za), or Xolani Dhlamini (073 244 5664 / 

xolani.dhlamini@psa.co.za). 
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